

## Cherry Class Nursery Newsletter Friday 11 October 2024



## Highlights from this week

We have been focusing on our mark making skills using our gross motor skills to make large clockwise and anticlockwise circles with ribbons. We certainly enjoyed experimenting with making different types of marks on large pieces of paper.

Last week we found a snail in the garden and we looked at it very carefully. This week we worked as a team to create a beautiful snail collage for our floor book. We used spatulas to apply our liquid glue to our beautiful piece of work.

I have introduced the children to our class caterpillar number line. We enjoy "sabotaging" our number line as this helps children learn the sequence of numbers. They really enjoy correcting my "deliberate" errors!

We have really enjoyed going out for walks around school. We can see the hangers from the mound, we loved seeing the hens and we looked at the pumpkins that are growing too.

And finally.....

At the end of this half term Mrs Zobian will be starting her maternity leave. We can't wait to meet her new arrival! We will also be bidding a fond farewell to Mrs Boxall who will be starting a new adventure. We will miss both of them dearly, they have worked hard to settle the children in to Nursery. This week we have welcomed Mrs Nizal and Miss Minshull to the team and we will be welcoming another team member soon.

## Next week in Cherry Class

We will start to think about the changing seasons.

If you have any fallen leaves or conkers from horse chestnut trees we would love to receive them as a donation to use in the classroom!

We will be enjoying "Tree" by Britta Teckentrup





Please take time to look at the website below - it will explain how to apply for your place at school. If your child is due to start a reception class next year in 2025 this is the website for you.

www.bedford.gov.uk/onlineadmissions

## TINY Happy PEOPLE

Your words build their world

Please look at this super website that offers a whole range of useful information.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people



School dinners are open for everyone - if you need help logging into the SchoolGrid app please contact the school office.